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Comments: I am against the Stibnite Gold Project located at the edge of the famed Frank Church-River of No

Return Wilderness, but also the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River. This project would put the few

remaining endangered species such as salmon, steelhead, and bull trout at risk of being gone forever. The

project would also generate a huge amount of heavy truck and equipment traffic  and noise hearable up to two

miles on a 45 mile plus dirt road with the East Fork  of the South Fork Salmon River and Johnson Creek running

very close to it most of the way. I have visited there several times and know my around. 

 

This type of mining has serious environmental impacts. It appears that Perpetua Resources (formerly Midas

Gold) does not a great track record in cleaning up mining sites.


